
OFC Board Minutes 4/18/2017 
 
Present: Bob Brennan, Tim Glynn, Joe Troffa, Teri Freaso, Rob Kent, Tom Dowd, John Fondacaro, 
Sue Falvey, Elena Maresca-Robinson, John Ferretti, Christopher McKeever, Louise Mercer, Steve 
DelGiorno, Jeanne O'Neil, Dennis Mannarino, Sabine Hoskins  
Absent: John Grillo, Gerry DiChiara 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:48 
 
Motion made by T. Glynn, second by T. Freaso, to approve minutes of 3/21. Approved.  
 
Member Manager's Report - copy herein. Sabine also asked that the heating/cooling issue be 
addressed in upstairs office. Steve volunteered his old ac unit and will assist Sabine. It was also 
clarified that the free golf is one per member number. A discussion was held regarding security at the 
beach and it was decided it should be increased.  
 
Manager's Report - copy herein. Dennis asked that in order to avoid confusion he be the only liaison 
with Eric Russo.  
 
Committee Reports 
A) House: copy herein 
B) House Beautification: copy herein  
C) Grounds: copy herein. We received estimates for sod ($3500) and artificial grass ($31,000) for 
clubhouse backyard. Obvious decision to be made shortly.  
D) Beach: copy herein 
E) Pavilion: Bathrooms are just about done and will be functional soon. Getting estimates for 
changing rooms.  
F) Tennis: copy herein.  
G) Membership: copy herein. Motion made by Jeanne, second by Tim, to accept Mr. & Mrs. Joe 
Russo resignation. Approved. Motion made by Jeanne, second by Tim, to move William & Elvia 
Bellard from regular family membership to senior family with minimum and to move the next annual 
member to regular membership class. Approved. Motion made by Jeanne, second by Tim, to accept 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Gitto as annual family members. Approved. It was requested that the new directory 
go out soon. Jeanne will be streamlining the membership committee reports to the Board. A 
membership sub-committee will try to categorize the OFC classifications as best they can and report 
back to Board. A by-law change was tabled for continued discussion.  
H) Finance: copy herein. We are switching our accounts to Chase Bank. A meeting was held with our 
accountant Tom Novak. We are behind in some areas which is normal for this time of year but things 
will pick up. A preliminary discussion was held regarding raising the clubhouse.  
I) Social: New members meet & greet to be held 5/13 at the beach. It was decided that a 7:00, as 
opposed to 6:00, start for complimentary parties is appropriate. Lengthy discussion held regarding 
guests at complementary parties. The social committee will try and survey the membership along with 
the Board and report back with a specific recommendation.  
 
New Business: Dennis asked that he be given some discretionary money to use for the OFC benefit. 
Bob Brennan approved his using the $2000 in the President's fund.  
 
Tim made motion, second by Teri, to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 9:30. Next Board meeting May 
16.  
 
Respectfully submitted by Christopher McKeever, OFC Secretary 












































